
From: Shujaat Siddiqui  
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 10:54 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: 1400 Baseline Rd, 
 
I am not comfortable with the high rise building in my backyard, I am directly affected by this zoning, 
City can use and make more money than if they put any other commercial plan on this property. 
 
 
Thanks, 
Shujaat Siddiqui 
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